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DATE : Monday, 20t January 2020
To : Parents of students from Year One to Four: School on Wednesday, 22nd January
only for those students from year 1-4 who take Islamic Studies

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. This is to inform parents who have children in years 1-4
that only those students who have their Islamic Studies Exams on Wednesday, 22 January 2020 must come to
school that day. Other students MUST remain at home.

Children who are attending the Islamic Studies Examination may be collected from school by 10:00 am if parents
wish to do so. However there will be no STS Bus service at 10:00 am and students not going home must bring their
books to revise for Thursday’s examination.

Yours sincerely,

N

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph
( Principal )




